
 
  
  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

Week Beginning: 16th March                  Assembly Theme: Mothers Day 

Breakfast Club is available each day from 7.45 am (cost £2.00 per pupil, per session)  

Aces after school childcare – representatives available from 3 pm each day 

MON 
 PM – Junior brass – don’t forget your instrument! 

 After School Club: Street Dance (Y1 Willow) – finishes at 4 pm – Session 3 

TUES 

 Y5 Junior PCSO – session 3 

 After School Club: Y6 Boosters – finishes at 4 pm 

                     Gymnastics (Y3) – finishes at 4 pm – Session 3 

 3.30 pm – Cross Country (you will have had a letter if your child is involved) 

WEDS 

 AM – Y5 swimming – don’t forget your kit!  

 After School Club: Soccer 2000 (Y1 – Y6) – finishes at 4 pm – this club has to be paid for 

 5 pm – Governor training 

 6 pm – F & GP meeting 

THURS 
 After School Club: Y6 Boosters – finishes at 4 pm 

 

FRI 
 KS1 Well Done Assembly – parents invited 

 Year 1 Beech visit to Wildside – please ensure we have received your consent form and payment 

Percentage Attendance week ending: 6th March – 95.8% 

Rec Magpies: 96.4     

Rec Robins:   97.3       

Y1 Beech:     99.3    

Y1 Willow:    87.0                                 

Y2:  99.0               

Y3:  94.7     

Y4:  98.0   

Y5:  92.6                                

Y6: 98.2 

AM Nursery: 86.0 

PM Nursery: 91.8          

 Breakfast club would appreciate donations of good quality games, jigsaws etc if any parents 

are having a toy/games clear out. 

 

 I am concerned about the amount of children who are late to school on a regular basis.  

Our Attendance Officer will be looking at this during this half term. Children not using 

breakfast club should arrive at school between 8.30 am and 8.45 am. 

 

 To maintain the safety of children once they have entered the school gates, parents’ cars are 

excluded from the school site at any time during the school day.  We also ask parents to park 

sensibly, and on occasion, school staff may ask you to move your cars if it is in the interest 

of the safety of the children.   

 

 Please see the thank you letter overleaf from the Wolverhampton Church Shelter.  

 

 Our annual Easter Egg raffle is well underway – tickets 
are 20p each.  There are two prizes for each nursery 
session and three prizes per class from Reception to Year 
6.  The draw will take place on Thursday 2nd April. 

 

 
 

 

 



 


